********DRAFT LETTER TO UNIVERSITY CAREERS SERVICE********


										


										Address												Contact details											Date





Dear xxxx








I am writing on behalf of the students of xxxx Union / members of the group xxxx.





We are extremely concerned that the University invites arms companies to careers fairs and to hold evening careers presentations.  


�The arms trade is inherently destructive and contributes towards humanitarian crises and the escalation of violence across the world. We feel that it is unacceptable that a reputable institution such as the University of xxxx does not provide in-depth information about the nature of arms companies such as BAE Systems. BAE Systems is the worlds largest arms manufacturer and has been fined millions this year for charges of corruption and bribery and have a reputation to sell to human rights abusers.  BAE customers include Israel, Pakistan, Saudi Arabia and Indonesia.





In conjunction with students across the UK we are calling for a ban on arms company university recruitment events, specifically BAE Systems.  We will be involved in direct non-violent action if BAE are invited to our campus.





We urge you to stop endorsing companies such as BAE Systems by inviting them to careers fairs and event and to make the university's careers service more ethical and transparent.








For more information on BAE Systems please see http://www.caat.org.uk/issues/bae/.








We look forward to hearing from you, 





Best wishes, 








Name xxxx














